
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Thursday, February, 28th, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. 

Special Meeting 
New Town Hall Conference Room 

 
1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the meeting of 

the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:35PM with members Nita Kincaid, : Brian 
Banker, Tim Chokas and Deirdre Tavares present.  

- Members Absent  

- Guest/Staff Present: Bob Carlson and Bob Dunn 

2. Additions to the Agenda  
No additions. 
 

3. Status of proposed Artisan Farm Market  
Reviewed Artisan Frarm Market contract appendix.   
Invite Laura and Brett to next meeting for status update. 
 

4. John Dean Gallop House Update 
SHIPO grant.  $100,000-$400,000 depending on options.   
Two options on how to update the JDG house were presented at meeting and 
will be discussed further. 
 

5. Trail Map Revision - EJH Action 
Jim is currently reviewing this map. 
 

6. Pavilion Activity Update 
No update. 
 

7. Discussion on Approval of Minutes 
Dee to review missing minutes online. 
 

8. Membership - Review Bob Dunn Application 
Ed to send recommendation for Bob Dunn to Bob Carlson for alternate 
membership. 
 

9. Public Comments 
Discussion around debris from restaurant on field. 
 

10. Adjourn 
Motion made to adjourn at 5:35pm.  Motion Passed. 

 
Respectfully submitted 



Deirdre Tavares 


